

Roby Park Primary School



Nursery Stay & Play Tuesday 6th September 2022

"It was lovely to meet other parents and staff. So friendly. Mrs Bennett was lovely."

"It was good meeting with different parents and getting to know routines of the school and events they provide."

"It was great to meet other parents and have a chat while our children played."

"It was nice to meet other parents and leave the children to play independently."

"It was nice to be able to get more familiar with other parents while the children to know each other and their new environment."

"It was really good coming in yesterday and today. It was nice meeting the other parents. Mrs Bennett made us all feel very welcome and it was very informative about the events going on in the school."